
 

For our 

and 

Installation of Newly Elected Officers 

Saturday, August 19th, 10am to 2pm.  New 

place this year:  We will be in the pavilion at 

Provo’s North Park located at 500 West and 500 

North.  Lots to see and do there: Pioneer Village 

and Museum, splash pad, spacious lawns and 

more.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Bring your favorite dish and lots of kids! 


